
WSR 24-04-078
WITHDRAWAL OF

PREPROPOSAL STATEMENT OF INQUIRY
DEPARTMENT OF

SOCIAL AND HEALTH SERVICES
[Filed February 5, 2024, 9:12 a.m.]

The economic services administration requests the withdrawal of 
preproposal statement of inquiry notice filed as WSR 22-15-050 on July 
15, 2022 (chapter 388-14A WAC), regarding making the administrative 
support establishment process more efficient [by] implementing ESSB 
6037 (chapter 6, Laws of 2018). The withdrawal should be effective im-
mediately upon filing.

Katherine I. Vasquez
Rules Coordinator
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